December 1, 2019
Burns and McDonnell
9400 Ward Parkway
Kansas City, MO  64114
ATTN: Chris Wilson PE

RE:
First Energy Site Plan Review
Mr. Wilson:
The City of Massillon Engineering Department has reviewed the submitted site plan for the above referenced project.  The following comments have been compiled for the site plan.  In your re-submittal provide a response letter addressing each comment and three (3) revised sets of plans and if applicable two (2) copies of supporting documentation.
SITE PLAN

1) Show and call out the existing ditch / swale along the east side of Recovery Rd.  Label as to remain and replaced if disturbed.
2) Show and label site sign?, and any lighting.

3) Show location of poles / lines to serve this facility?  Will there be any open cuts or crossings on Recovery rd?

4) The commercial driveway approaches are required to be concrete per city driveway detail.  See attached.

5) Note what will be done with the existing substation which is oddly, not on the FirstEnergy property.

6) Label the setback for the station / fence from the north property line.

7) Show and call out drainage swale along the north property line. 
8) Show and call out golf course tee box along north property line.  

9) Show and call out some type of evergreens / vegetation screening for the north property line along golf course tee box #3 south.
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact our office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,
Jason M. Popiel,  P.E., CPESC
CITY ENGINEER
Jason Haines

Engineering Technician
(Enclosures)
